

Provider Bulletin

January 2022

InterQual 2021.1 revisions

Effective February 20, 2022, Anthem Blue Cross and Blue Shield Medicaid (Anthem) will transition to the InterQual[®] 2021.1 criteria to include updates from June 2021 through October 2021. On this effective date, Anthem providers should begin using InterQual[®] 2021.1 criteria and can access the criteria by logging into the provider portal.

If you have questions, please contact Provider Services at 855-661-2028.



Email is the quickest and most direct way to receive important information from Anthem Blue Cross and Blue Shield Medicaid.

To start receiving email from us (including some sent in lieu of fax or mail), submit your information using the QR code to the right or via our online form (https://bit.ly/3lZ9oEj).







